
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

The Dragon’s Roar 
February 2020 
Goshen Elementary School 

Upcoming Dates & Events: 
 

Feb. 6   -Quarter three progress reports released 
 

Feb. 14   -Student holiday 
 

Feb. 17   -School closed in observance of Presidents’ Day 
 

Feb. 27   -Black History Program 6:00 p.m. 
 

Mar. 2-6   -5th gr. career portfolio workweek 
 

Mar. 8   -Daylight Saving Time  
 

Mar. 11   -Early release 
 

Mar. 12   -Quarter three ends 
 

Mar. 13   -Quarter four begins 
 

Mar. 18 & 19 -Early release for parent/teacher conferences 

Character Kids: January 2020 
 

Congratulations to the students listed below 
who demonstrated honesty during the month 

of January & were honored at a celebration on 
January 31st! 

 

Pre-K:  London Hobbs & Devin Lewis 
 

Kindergarten:  Ava McAlpine, Roniya Reid, 
& Eli Zamora 
 

1st grade:  Kayden Barnes, Evan Foster, 
Lunden Robinson, & Serenity Troutman 
 

2nd grade:  Tayla Edwards, Terrall Keith, 
& Virginia Oates 
 

3rd grade:  Alexis Green, Nyla Lee, & 
Colt Sprouse 
 

4th grade:  Easton Baer, Janiah Moore, & 
Jeremey Phillips 
 

5th grade:  Darrien Hatcher, Da’Mya Williams, 
& Jeremy Williams 

 

This month, we’re looking for students who 
exhibit creativity. 

 

CSRA Humane Society Donations 
 
 
 

To celebrate the 100th day of school, Goshen 
Elementary School collected items to 

donate to the animals currently living at the 
CSRA Humane Society. As always, Goshen 

families showed their generosity and 
support for our furry friends who are 
searching for a new home. Way to go, 

team!! 

 

 

Congratulations, Ms. Evans! 
 
 
 

We would like to congratulate our very own third grade math 
teacher, Ms. Aurndrea Evans, for publishing her first children’s book! 
The book, “I am Loved,” teaches the invaluable lesson that you are 
loved no matter what your family looks like. The book is available 
for purchase at authorhouse.com, Amazon, and Barnes & Noble. 

 

 

STEAM Book of the Month: Beautiful Oops 

Such a fun book! This interactive books shows it’s okay to make a mistake and, 
with some creativity, you can even turn a mistake into something else. Now 
whenever Lucy makes a ‘mistake’, I often hear her say, “Beautiful oops!” 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B0A3QhGVyDs 
KEY VOCABULARY ‐ Possibilities‐ having many different choices and options to 
choose from; Smudge ‐ a dirty mark or smear; Oops – something we say when we 
make a mistake, sort of an apology to show we are sorry  
• How can an “oops” be beautiful?  • Ask if they remember someone saying 
“oops,” or if they remember saying, “oops.” • What happened that made someone 
say, “oops?” • How did you react after making a mistake? • After making a 
mistake, how can we be more positive with ourselves and our friends?   
 


